
  

  

 

 

In the interest of timely notification, this very limited amount of information 

regarding the sad news that former Continental/TXI Captain Kirk Kirkpatrick has 

flown West is being issued. Thanks to Golden Eagles members Captain Chris 

Spores and Captain PJ Markovitz for providing this initial information.  

 

Captain Kirkpatrick took his last flight West early Friday morning, August 11, 

2023. 

 

Additional information will be provided as it is received.  

 

The Golden Eagles sends condolences to Captain Kirkpatrick`s family and we 

wish them peace and comfort at this difficult time. Rest in peace Captain, and 

Godspeed on your final journey.  

 

  



 

 

Dave Newell 

Golden Eagles VP/Email Coordinator 

davebnewell@gmail.com 
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